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Camp

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
and engineering consultant D&A Wolverine, 
PLLC continue to study the existing storm 
drainage system along Camp Greene 
Road. Once the study is complete, several 
alternative solutions will be developed. A 
public meeting will be held once the project 
team is ready to present a recommended 
solution to property owners.
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